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Update to SEND information report in light of COVID-19.  
 
Supporting vulnerable children and young people’s learning  

• SEN students continue to be supported in their live online lessons.  
• Live lessons for Literacy and Numeracy are taking place.   
• For students who struggle with Live online lessons, we have sent paper-

based work packs out to students, which are differentiated.  
• Handwriting packs have been sent to the students that requires extra 

work on their presentation.  
• Well-being calls are made to all family of EHC students at least once a 

week to check everything is going well with home learning.  
• If it is thought by the parents that home is not the best place for a SEND 

student to be, or the parents are key workers, then the students are 
supported in school doing their online lessons.  

 


